
 

     Fremont Cable Committee Meeting 

September 5, 2017 

MINUTES 

 

In Attendance: 

Bill Millios, Chair 

Bruce White, Coordinator 

Leo Danjou, Committee Member 

Neal Janvrin, Committee Member 

 

Chairman opened the meeting at 5:35 pm. 

 

No Chairman’s Report. 

 

Coordinator’s Report: 

 

Bruce began report by talking about an upcoming event (a car show) that was taking place at Poplin Nursing 

Home on September 10th.  Leo said he’s try and get to that, get some pictures and make a slide presentation. 

 

Bruce talked about having notified Heidi that since the completion of renovations is up in the air, beginning in 

September, Board and Committee meetings would be video recorded and broadcast on Ch. 22 within 24 

hours.  He also talked about the likelihood that we may not see any money until at least February 2018.  He 

said a meeting with Comcast was set for November with Neal, himself and Jay Somers and we’ll get some 

answers. 

 

Neal said he wants to meet with Comcast directly and is anxious to get some answers to what is taking so long 

to get together. 

 

For Discussion: 

 

Bill asked about equipment purchase needs.  Bruce said other than getting the meeting room and control 

room back in order no additional equipment purchases can be considered since we have yet to start receiving 

payments. 

 

Bruce expressed frustration with Comcast dragging its feet and might like to possibly collect the subscriber fee 

retroactively.  Neal said he didn’t think the public would be pleased with that.  Bruce agreed as we were 

fortunate to get residents to support Fremont Community Television in the March elections, hitting the public 

retroactively would not be a good idea. 

 

Bruce asked if there were any additional issues.  Until we get feedback from Comcast the members agreed 

there was nothing more to talk about.  Bruce also mentioned unless the Committee does get additional 

information from Comcast he may poll the committee at some point to decide whether the October meeting 

should be cancelled and that he would be in touch by email. 

 

With no additional business, Neal made a motion to adjourn; seconded by Bill and passed by unanimous vote. 

 

Meeting adjourned at approximately 5:55 pm. 


